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I. INTRODUCTION
At its 289th plenary meeting on 7 February 1985» the Conference on 

Disarmament adopted the following decision on the re-establishment of the 
Ad Hoc Committee on Chemical Weapons (CD/551):

"The Conference on Disarmament, keeping in mind that the 
negotiation of a Convention should proceed with a view to its final 
elaboration at the earliest possible date, in accordance with 
United Nations General Assembly resolutions 38/187/B and 39/65 C, 
and in discharging its responsibility to conduct as a priority task 
the negotiations on a multilateral convention on the complete and 
effective prohibition of the development, production and stockpiling 
of chemical weapons and on their destruction, and to ensure the 
preparation of the convention, decides to re-establish, in accordance 
with its rules of procedure, for the duration of its 1985 session, 
the Ad Hoc Committee to continue the full and complete process of 
negotiations, developing and working out the convention, except for 
its final drafting, taking into account all existing proposals and 
drafts as well as future initiatives with a view to giving the 
Conference a possibility to achieve an agreement as soon as possible. 
This agreement, if possible, or a Report on the progress of the 
negotiations, should be recorded in the report which this Ad Hoc 
Committee will submit to the Conference at the end 01 the second part

1.

of its 1985 session."
ORGANIZATION OF WORK AND DOCUMENTATION 

In accordance with the decision mentioned above (CD/551),
Ambassador Stanislaw Turbanski of Poland was appointed Chairman of the

Mr. Abdelkader Bensmail, Senior Political Affairs Officer, 
Department for Disarmament Affairs, continued to serve as Secretary of the 
Committee.

II.
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Ad Hoc Committee.
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